Mexico Newsletter

Dear parents,



We have come to the end of a very busy, but fun, term. We hope you have all had chance to watch our Nativity; we think the children all performed brilliantly!

This week, we have immersed ourselves fully into the Christmas spirit! We have read various Christmas stories including one about a slug who saved Christmas-the children really enjoyed this one!

We have been making and decorating salt dough decorations. The children have all concentrated really well on making their decorations festive. We hope you will like having them hanging in your homes!

On Wednesday afternoon, we all watched the pantomime 'Jack and the Beanstalk' which was kindly funded by the PFA. We also had goodie bags filled with popcorn, sweets, a chocolate lolly and drink.

We hope that you all manage to have a safe and enjoyable Christmas and look forward to seeing you in the New Year.

Mexico Team